

Topic	Presenter	minutes
Welcome Introductions Land acknowledgement	Chris Johnstone Tammy Dillon Jennifer Kaschuba	Present at the meeting Chris Johnstone Tammy Dillon Michelle Bogoros Alex Silva Tiffany Heo Jennifer Kaschuba
Approval of September minutes	Tammy Dillon	Minutes unavailable at this time
Budget	Alex Silva	General ledger (GL) Alex reviewed budget from Sept and October Discussed Oct hot lunch success and what challenges were noted (e.g. older students having later lunch time and food being cold – worried about the impact it will have on lunch sales)
Fundraising	Michelle Bogoros Jennifer Kaschuba Alex Silva Chris Johnstone Tammy Dillon	Spirit wear Needs to be ordered by mid November 18 to come before Christmas Second run of spirit wear in the spring to include baseball hats Fresh from the farm - bring to the end of school meeting so that we can have a table set up the first month of school in the fall, add spirit wear with that Dieleman - Christmas Nov 25 submit

		<p>Crafts at recess - Alex explaining her ideas Mid to late November</p> <p>Inclusivity and diversity with a craft</p> <p>Agendas not used so not offered this year. Edsby helps with missed learning and parents can connect to teachers with that platform</p> <p>Check in with Zuccas with the cooler bags, can we keep them for the whole lunch and does he pick them up later that day?</p> <p>Use of Funds Repainting the lines as a priority New outdoor equipment (balls, chalk) Implementation of sign in sign out of equipment</p> <p>Goals for fundraising \$10000/year</p> <p>Tech (chrome books and carts) \$ 5000 Angel fund \$500 Kindergarten teachers \$ Recess \$3500 Graduation \$500 Diversity project \$500</p> <p>Legacy for the grade 8's (bench?)</p>
--	--	---

Other items	Chris Johnstone	Discussion of clubs available this year Chess club Glee club Girls inc Cross country Maker space Moo crew
Next meeting	Michelle Bogoros	Discuss in next meeting Sharing EQAO results from last year Write an updated principal profile Virtual vs in person - Chris to pole community Next meeting January 16 March 6 th ?